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SUMMARY OF BILL:    Removes the requirement that the State Building Commission 

(SBC) determine a ratio for the number of women’s toilets as compared to men’s toilets and 

urinals in publicly and privately-owned facilities where the public congregates.  

 

 

FISCAL IMPACT: 
 

NOT SIGNIFICANT 

 

 Assumptions: 

 

• The removal of this requirement does not necessitate modifications of any current 

facilities, nor any capital projects. Any impact on future state and local expenditures 

associated with construction of publicly-owned facilities is estimated to be not 

significant. 

• This legislation will have no significant impact on the work currently performed by the 

SBC. 
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